
Avista customers in Elk City and Dixie to experience a planned power outage

October 2, 2024

Spokane, Wash. Oct. 2, 2024: Approximately 703 Avista electric customers in Elk City and Dixie will experience a planned power outage on Friday,
Oct. 4. The planned outage is expected to start at 8 a.m. and end at 3 p.m.

Impacted customers will be notified. Lane closures are expected on Highway 14 between milepost 34 and 35. Traffic control will be in place.

During this time, Avista crews will replace aging equipment in the area. Avista is continually updating equipment and infrastructure to increase the
safety and reliability of its system.

Customers who have questions or concerns can contact Avista at (800) 227-9187.

 

Contact:

David Vowels, david.vowels@avistacorp.com
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